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MBSHC LETTER N° 03/2019 

 

 Object: Call for nominations for the position of the Mediterranean and Black Seas (Region F) 
International Charting Coordinator (ICC). 

 Reference:  

a. SHOM Letter N° 22 dated 13th of May 2019 - Resignation from the role of Region F 
ICC coordinator; 

b. Terms of Reference and Rules of Procedure for the Mediterranean and Black Seas 
(Region F) International Charting Coordination Working Group (Region F 
ICCWG), articles 3.4 and 3.5. 
 

Dear Colleagues,  

As announced with the letter in reference, after many years in the function of Region F ICC Coordinator, 
SHOM will step down from his role to take effect from the end of the 21st Conference of the Mediterranean 
and Black Seas Hydrographic Commission (MSBHC21) that will take place in Cadiz (Spain) from 11 to 13 
of June 2019.  

In accordance with the ICC Working Group Terms of Reference and Rules of Procedure (Art. 3.4 and 3.5), 
an election for the positions of Region F ICC Coordinator will be held during MBSHC21. 

In order to facilitate the process of this forthcoming election, Member States are invited to nominate suitable 
candidates for the position of Region F ICC Coordinator no later than the 5th of June.  

As Chairman of this Commission, I am pleased to take this opportunity to thank SHOM for its excellent 
contribution and support of Region F during the 5 years of activity as Mediterranean and Black Seas ICC 
Coordinator.  

Looking forward to hearing from you soon. 

  

Rear Admiral Luigi SINAPI 
Director of the Istituto Idrografico della Marina 

MBSHC Chairman 

 


